
June 22, 2022 File No.: PLDP20220218

Attention: Adjacent Landowners

Dear Sir/Madam:

RE: Proposed Development Permit - Western Retail Store Addition (Existing Building)

Landowner: 861699 ALBERTA LTD
Applicant: MCKEAN, PATRICIA J
Legal: SE 22-29-29-4

Mountain View County has received an application for a Development Permit on the above noted
property. As this proposal is for a discretionary use Development Permit within the vicinity of your
property (see attached map) we are required to notify you of this application and invite you to provide
comment.

The subject property is zoned Direct Control District 17.19 (DC17.19).  The purpose of this district is to
allow for the operation of a western retail business that includes retail store buildings, outdoor display
area, associated seasonal events and shortterm camping. Uses associated with the retail store buildings
include Eating Establishment, Indoor and Eating Establishment, Outdoor and may include outdoor
agricultural or equestrian events, outdoor display of retail goods and Camping, Short Term.  This
proposal is for a Western Retail Store Addition to an existing building, know as the boot shop.

A copy of the application’s information can be viewed and downloaded from our website at
https://www.mountainviewcounty.com/p/file-circulations. Alternatively, at no cost, you can contact the
Development Officer to request a copy of the information to be mailed or emailed to you; or you may
view the information at the County Office during office hours. A request for a copy to be mailed will
not result in an extension of the deadline date for written comment.

If you would like to provide us with comments with respect to this proposal, written submission can be
submitted any time prior to July 13, 2022.  Comments may be sent to the Development Officer by:

Email: pgrochmal@mvcounty.com; or
In Person:  1408 Township Road 320 (Bergen Road); or
Mail: Postal Bag 100, Didsbury AB  T0M 0W0

Please include your contact information including your mailing address, telephone number, and email
address so that we may provide you with notice of meetings regarding this file.  Your letter will be
provided to the appropriate Approving Authority when it considers this application and will become part
of the public record for this file.  In addition, your letter will be shared with the landowner and/or the
applicant.



If you require any clarification on this file, or the collection of personal information for the purposes
outlined below, please contact me at 403-335-3311 ext. 182 or via email at pgrochmal@mvcounty.com.

Sincerely,

Peggy Grochmal, Permitting and Development Officer
Planning and Development Services

/peg

Enclosure

Please note:
Any personal information submitted as a part of this circulation is collected under the authority of Section
33(c) of the Alberta Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act (FOIP) and will be used to
review and evaluate this application. By providing the above personal information, the applicant
consents to the information being made available to the landowner and/or applicant, the public and
Approving Authority in its entirety under Section 17(2) of the Alberta Freedom of Information and
Protection of Privacy Act.














